
Committee of the Whole

72. Heads of Government agreed that the Committee of the Whole should
in future deal with the item on functional co-operation and be authorised to
commence work in advance of the Executive Session of the next CHOGM, in
order to submit a report at the start of the Meeting.

Secretary-General's Term of Office

73. Heads of Government decided to offer Chief Emeka Anyaoku a further
five-year term of office, commencing on 1 July 1995. They resolved that,
from 1 January 20{)0, the term of office for any subsequent Secretary-General
would be four years, with a maximum of two terms for any one incumbent.

Next Meeting

74. - Heads of Government accepted with pleasure the invitation from the
Government of New Zealand to host their next meeting in 1995.
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